
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                            

 
 
 
Attention:  George Martin – PUCO – Docket – 614-466-0313 
 
 
From: Vicki Sowder, CSX Transportation – 859-426-6927 
Vicki_sowder@csx.com 
 
 
Re: Order Confirmation – DeGraffe, Logan County, OH - FLS&G – TR-33; DOT 538715L; Milepost 
QI 146.76; PID92770 ; Case No.12-1692 -RR-FED; XRL#CXU12-31331 AEP; OH0874 
 
 
Below is Notification of order placed with AEP for Meter service on job OH2012026—TR-33 
DeGraffe, OH  
 
Information for PUCO Order (AEP Ohio) 
 
Dayton Power & Light 
1. A phone conversation requesting for new AC meter service in the "NE" quadrant & relocation of OH lines in the 
"NW" quadrant took place with Ms. Kay O'Leary w/ Dayton Power & Light on Thursday 8-2-12 @ 4:00pm. 
2. Received email from Ms. Kaye O'Leary w/ DP&L with service application on Thursday 8-2-12 @ 4:13pm. 
3. Sent email w/ DP&L service application packet, proposed crossing layout HO-1, existing layout HO-2, CER 
survey form, maps & photos on Tuesday 8-7-12 @ 9:15am. 
4. Received email from DP&L & phone call from Ms. Kay O’Leary with DP&L on Monday 8-13-12, indicating 
location is not covered by DP&L to contact Logan County Co-Op. 
 
1. A phone conversation requesting for new AC meter service in the “SE” quadrant took place with Mr. Scott 

Roach w/Logan County Co-OP on Tuesday 8-14-12 @ 9:00am. 
2. Sent email w/proposed crossing layout HO-1, existing layout HO-2, CER survey form, maps and photos on 
Tuesday 8-14-12 @ 9:14am. 
 
Century Link 
1. Called Century Link Repair & requested for engineer to contact me for relocation of OH lines in the "SE" 
quadrant in conflict with new crossing on 8-6-12. 
2. Received phone call from Mr. Benanzer w/ Century Link requesting for additional information on Monday 8-6-
12. 
3. Sent email to Mr. Benanzer w/ Century Link with proposed crossing layout HO-1, existing layout HO-2, CER 
survey form, maps & photos on Monday 8-6-12 @ 11:11am 
4. Contact: Mr. Tom Benanzer - 
Thomas.g.benanzer@centurylink.com<mailto:Thomas.g.benanzer@centurylink.com> - (937) 498-5105 
 
This shall service as notification to the utility company (Dayton Power & Light) requesting for new AC meter 
service & relocation of OH lines.  
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